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Jan Hutchison  

ñThereôs No Business Like  

Show Businessò 

After having spent 25 years as a professional musician and 

teacher, Jan Hutchison was ready for a change. Her 

husband Peter retired. Change was in the works for this couple! 

Jan started quilting 14 years ago and was involved in a quilt guild in 

Colorado Springs but she knew there was a big guild in Wichita, KS. They 

moved to Sedgwick, built a studio and started a longarm quilting business. 

One of the first things they did was attend a meeting of Prairie Quilt Guild. 

Guild members made them feel at home right away, they joined and have 

been involved ever since. Many of us remember the antics of ñCaptain 

Quiltò and miss him and his sense of humor. 

Jan began entering quilt shows 10 years ago, about the same time as the 

move to Kansas. She tries to finish at least one show quilt a year and she 

also collaborates with Gail Stepanek, making quilts together which are 

entered in many national shows. Janôs quilting has been honored with wins a 

number of times as well as several ribbons and awards with Gail. (I did not 

get a list of awards to include with this article) 

Janôs name is mentioned frequently during our óshow and shareô time 

and quilting for customers is a pleasure but Jan tells us she does enjoy 

getting to spend time on her own quilts. Several customerôs quilts have 

received national recognition as well. 

Jan is a Past President of our guild and will be serving as VP/Program 

Chair for the upcoming year. We look forward to hearing ñThereôs no 

Business like Show Businessò with a trunk show at both of the September 

meetings. 

Northwest Wichita  

Kathy Radabaugh  

14312 W. Remington Ln. 

Three to four steps to enter house.  The 

quilt room is in the basement. 

Benton KS 

Meg (Marguerite) Rasmussen - Three to 

four steps to enter house. 

455 W. South St. 

Nancy Venburg - Handicap accessible 

450 S Ohio St. 

East Wichita 

Vera Zahner - Handicap accessible 

8706 Scragg St. 

Leslie Snodgrass - Three to four steps to 

enter house. 

10205 E Shadybrook St. 

Tickets available at the September 

meeting - or contact Julia Waterbury. 

2015  

Quilt Room Tour 

September 12t
h  

9AM to 4PM 
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Presidentôs Notes  

by Mayleen Vinson 

Well ... maybe its been an almost everything but 

the kitchen sink kind of year! When I was writing 

my End of Term report, I was amazed what all has 

happened in our guild this year. Together with some 

things which happened in my personal life, its been a 

roller coaster year of challenges, some happy and 

some not so happy. Some I would definitely do over 

if I could but all of them combined have made us a 

stronger guild determined to continue our love of 

quilting! 

 I could not have made it through this year 

without the support and encouragement I received 

from my Board and committees. A special thanks to 

you! Also, throughout the year we found notes of 

Thanks and encouragement in the Suggestion Sack 

and read them at Board meetings. Your words of 

support meant a great deal to us. Thank you!  

After the September 8 guild meeting, Judy will 

be taking over as President and Iôll be the Immediate 

Past President. Those of us who have been guild 

President may have had different leadership styles 

but one thing I know, weôve all been committed to 

making our guild successful. Iôm looking forward to 

getting to know Judy better, hearing more great 

speakers and another year of guild membership! 

How about you? 

 When life hands you challenges, keep calm and 

quilt on! 

    Mayleen 

Everything But the 

Kitchen Sink! 

Visit our website at 

www.pqgks.com 

ñBeeò Tea Wrap Up 

I am sorry you missed the ñBeeò Tea.  

I think those that did make time and 

came had a good time (everyone was 

able to go away with a prize or two!).   

We did miss you as you are the reason for this event 

whether you are new to PQG or a seasoned member.   

As of this writing (the day after the ñBeeò Tea) there 

were two new groups formed and a third that is looking 

for new members.   

If you live or want to join a group that meets on the 

far northwest area of Wichita (29th & Ridge) please 

contact Crystal Hendrickson at doricrys1@msn.com for 

information.  They are going to hold their first meeting 

the first Wednesday of September (Sept. 2nd) but if you 

are reading this after that date I know they are looking for 

more members. 

If you are looking for a group to do English Paper 

Piecing with, that first meeting will be held the third 

Thursday of September (Sept. 17th ).  Please contact 

Susan Madia at susan.madia@yahoo.com for more 

information. 

The group ñAnything Goesò meets twice a month on 

the first (afternoon) and third (evening) Tuesday of the 

month and are centrally located.  Please contact Linda 

Beachy-Hughes at lbeachyhughes@cox.net for 

information. 

Please feel free to contact any one or more of these 

groups and get involved as this is one of the best ways of 

meeting new ñquiltersò and feeling a part of something 

big (it can be pretty scary as a visitor or new member of 

PQG to come to a meeting and not know anyone or 

anything about anything that is going on).   

   Donna Loehr   

mailto:doricrys1@msn.com
mailto:susan.madia@yahoo.com
mailto:lbeachyhughes@cox.net
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Workshop Policy 

Workshop fees are non-refundable, unless Prairie 

Quilt Guild determines it is necessary to cancel the 

workshop.  It is the participantôs responsibility to find a 

replacement if they are unable to attend after committing 

to take the workshop.  Workshops will be open to both 

members and non-members on a first come first serve 

basis, with an additional fee for non-members.  Two 

months prior to a workshop if it is not filled, it shall be 

opened to the public. 

Workshop Information 

Please read the Guild Workshop Policies first before 

registering for one of our speakersô workshops.   

Workshops cost $40.00 for a one-day workshop. 

They are held on the second floor (elevator available) 
of the Midwest Kia showroom, 8725 West Kellogg, 

Wichita KS 67209, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. on the 

Wednesday following guild meeting day.  

Please check the class description for details about the 

cost and materials needed for each class. Workshop fees 

are non-refundable.  Supply lists are available at  http://

www.pqgks.com/programs.html.    

Please be sure to bring and wear your name-tag at 

workshops so the speaker will know who you are!  Sign 

up for these classes at Guild meetings or by contacting 

Rita Ashley at 686-1067. 

September Workshop  

Wednesday, September 9 Jan Hutchison will hold a 

Machine Trapunto workshop. This will be a 3 hour 9 a.m. 

to noon class, costing $25. Experience with machine 

quilting is needed; you will not learn to quilt in this 

class! The supply list is available on our website. 

The next speaker with a workshop is scheduled for 

February 2016. 
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Thank you to those members who picked up their 

books and patterns at the last meeting.  Almost all have 

been claimed.  If you ordered from Flavin Glover or the 

4th & 6th Designers and donôt have it yet, see me at this 

meeting!  Donna Bradbury 


